CELEBRATE COACH REDIN
$100 AND 100 CARDS FOR 100 YEARS!

The Hutcherson Flying Queens Foundation invites all
Queens, Bees, Coaches and Fans to join us in
celebrating HARLEY REDIN FOR A FANTASTIC 100
YEARS on his 100" birthday on August 29, 2019.

Coach Redin has been one of the biggest supporters of
the Flying Queens program since the 1950’s, and a
personal supporter of all of us when we played for
Wayland and all of the years thereafter. This is a great
chance to give back to Coach Redin by supporting the
Flying Queens program and honoring the Coach who has
meant so very much to all of us.

The Foundation is requesting that each of you contribute $100, or if you are not
able to do so just give whatever amount you can afford, and to send a birthday
card to the Foundation to give to Coach Redin We want this to be a surprise for
him. 1f100 of us give $100 we will raise $10,000 for the Foundation and the money
will be used to support the current Flying Queens program. The birthday cards
will be sent in one big package to Coach Redin to enjoy on his birthday, and we
will give him a souvenir check reflecting the amount raised for the Foundation in
his honor.

Please send your check made out to the Hutcherson Flying Queens Foundation
and your signed birthday card noting the years you were associated with the
Flying Queen program by mail to:

Cherri Rapp, Treasurer
Hutcherson Flying Queens Foundation
2913 B. Lovell Drive
Austin, Texas 78723

We need to receive this by August 15" so that we have time to process and send
out to him by his birthday.

The Hutcherson Flying Queens Foundation is a 501(c) (3) foundation.



